The Brooklyn Public Schools

119 Gorman Road Brooklyn, CT 06234 Phone: (860) 774-9732

Fax: (860) 774-6938

Patricia L. Buell Superintendent buell@brooklynschools.org

May 25, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Please find an invitation to an informational Zoom meeting about the ESSER II and ARP Funding plans for the 2021-22 and 2022-23 school years and our Continuity of Services Plan required by the State Department of Education. I welcome your comments and feedback regarding the district priorities. Our plan will be posted to the district website on or before June 23, 2021 and reviewed at least every six months.

Parent/Community Informational Session: Thursday, May 27th 4:00-4:45 PM

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYrdeCgrz4vHdCaSJPEUHhK3HqX1hUSsyqZ

**After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

Parent/Community Informational Session: Thursday, May 27th 7:00-7:45 PM

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAocuCgrzosH9efGf3ZObKu9NoXg573hDTL

**After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

The Town of Brooklyn will be hosting the following meetings to review and vote on the budget for fiscal year 2022.

There will be a **Town Hearing on June 2nd at 7PM** (both virtual and remote). This meeting is to provide information about the budget and answer questions.

There will be a **Town Meeting on June 16th at 7PM** (both virtual and remote). This meeting is to conduct a vote on the budget.

Thank you for your participation and support.

Patricia L. Buell Superintendent

Mission: The Brooklyn Schools will foster a drive for learning within each student to reach his/her greatest potential. To achieve this mission, the school will continually improve its educational programs and services to meet this community's expectations for a quality education for all.